Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 248
Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 12:50 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Against the proposed extension of Qld emergency powers

I wish to state that as a voter and resident of Queensland, I am whole heartedly against the the extension of
emergency powers in Qld.

These powers limit the free movement and lively hoods of citizens and create more short and long term
1ssues than they do good. It destroys businesses, and it deeply hurts families.

There 1s no justifiable reason for this power to continue.

I do hope that my views are considered when this Bill comes to be voted on.

Jacinta Richmond
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